Appendix 4b

Licesing Services
Blackpool Council .

We wish to object to the Licence application which has been
submitted by Lindsey Whiteside for the property 80-82 Dickson
Road FY12BU .

Between Talbot Road and Cocker Street there are eight night
clubs and bars which are all open till early hours of the morning.
This area now has a large problem with drunken behaviour ,
drugs and begging . My wife and myself have worked hard over
the last 12 years to establish a respectable business and like
many moor Hotels and Guesthouses in this area, we all have
struggled to attract respectable people and families to return to
Blackpool .

At the rear of our guesthouse is PEEK-A-BOOZE karaoke bar
which has a licence until 2 am , when all the noise stops it is
3am . I and all other residence both business and residential feel
there are enough, if not to many bars in our area , the council
and the town have worked hard over the past years to revive
Blackpool to what it should be, a fun place for all ages but we
all feel Blackpool is being dragged down again and we the
residence have to suffer .

Yours sincerely ,

Colin Gray Marion Gray .
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